
Generations Working Together office will be finishing up for the festive season 

on Friday 22nd December and will re-open on Monday 8th January. 

GWT team would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

We will try to replies as soon as possible to all emails on our return on 8th Jan 

18 but please understand that it might take a couple of days to reply to all of 

them. 

GWT office opening hours

Merry Christmas!

See you in 2018

GTW Team

0141 559 5024

office@generationsworkingtogether.org


